MADERA IRRIGATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETING &
MID GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY MEETING

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Madera Irrigation District Regular Board Meeting & MID Groundwater Sustainability Agency
Meeting scheduled for April 21, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. has been cancelled. There will be a Special
(Rescheduled) Board Meeting held on Thursday, May 7, 2020. Regular Session will begin at 2:00
p.m.

If you have any questions, please call (559) 673-3514 ext. 215.

Dated: April 16,2020

Secretary to the Board



